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From: Kim Conti /' ¥
Re: Board Agenda ltems

Date: July 5,2022

Approve acceptance of the NJ Inclusive Education Technical Assistance
(NJIETA) project and participation into the program for the Pre K Technical
Assistance Package at Livingston Elementary School. All District

Pre School staff at all six Elementary School can receive the Technical
Assistance, as long as the sessions are scheduled so all staff can
participate at the same time and not separate sessions for each school, for
the 2022-2023 School Year at no cost to the district
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Township of Union
Livingston Elementary School
Union, NJ

Dear Ms. Kim Conti:

Thank you for applying to join The NJ Inclusive Education Technical Assistance (NJIETA) project. We are pleased
to inform you that your district, Township of Union, has been accepted for the Pre-K Technical
Assistance Package at Livingston Elementary School.

As we prepare for the 2022-2023 school year, NJIETA is committed to supporting your team with high quality
resources, tools, and strategies to improve inclusive education practices within your building. We are excited
that your school will be part of this vision and mission. Through leadership development, targeted technical
assistance, and systemic change facilitation, the NJIETA team will work with your school-based team to improve
positive outcomes for all students.

NJIETA will be contacting you soon to provide an overview of the Technical Assistance process as well as to
discuss program expectations as we begin this important work together. Make sure to visit www.njieta.org for

information regarding our Summer Inclusion Conference taking place on June 28, 2022. Please note that
administrators are invited to register for free.

We look forward to working together with you and your team,
Sincerely,
Kathy Ehling, Assistant Commissioner

Division of Educational Services
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Townshin of Union Schools Mail - Fwd: NJIETA Project Stalus of Application - Technical Assislance

Kathleen Gilmartin <kgilmartin@twpunionschools.org>

Fwd: NJIETA Project Status of Application - Technical Assistance
1 message

Kim Conti <kconti@twpunionschools.org>
To: Kathleen Gilmartin <kgilmartin@twpunionschools.org>

fyi
Kivw Conti

Director of Special Services
Township of Union Public Schools
908-851-4426 phone

908-851-6881 fax

Resources:

PRISE | New Jersey Administrative Code and Statutes

NOTICE: The information contained in this e-mail transmission and any attachments thereto are private and
confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or addressee, and may contain confidential
and/or privileged material(s). If you have received this e-mail transmission in error, please contact the sender
immediately by reply e-mail or telephone (number listed above). Please immediately delete this transmission
from your individual e-mail account and any electronic media transmission system. You should not print,
duplicate, transmit or otherwise disseminate the information contained in this e-mail transmission to any
other person(s). Any use of information contained in this e-mail transmission by anyone other than the
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited.

---------- Forwarded message ------=--

From: Corinne G. Catalano <catalanoc@mail.montclair.edu>

Date: Tue, Jun 28, 2022 at 10:19 PM

Subject: Re: NJIETA Project Status of Application - Technical Assistance
To: Kim Conti <kconti@lwpunionschools.org>

Cc: Eve Lotito <lotitoev@mail.montclair.edu>

Hi Kim,

This summer we will be reaching out to discuss scheduling details. Our Technical Assistance packages include 5

webinars that staff are provided to watch asynchronously as well as 5 Professional Learning Conversations (PLC) that

can be scheduled either virtually or in-person. We are able to provide the technical assistance package to the preschool )
Etaff at all six elementary schools in your district as long as we can schedule the sessions (PLC) at a time that works for

il. We would not be able to provide separate sessions for each school.

Please let me know if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

Corinne

On Tue, Jun 28, 2022 at 12:05 PM Kim Conti <kconti@(wpunionschools.org> wrote:
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